

## THE UNIVERSITY,

## NOTTINGHAM

TELEPHONE : 45511

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH RBT/EW

15th May, 1961.

G.M. Alcoverro, Esq., 49 Wentworth Road, London, N.W.ll.

Dear Alcoverro,

I wrote to Jordi Vilanova on 8th May last. Could you possibly find out if he got the letter this time, as I fear it may have gone astray again? I did use the London address 65 Carysfort Road, N.16. I have also asked the Post Office to investigate.

Yours,

Brian Tato

Dear Prof. Tate,

Your above letter: Vilanova has just been contacted. He has received your letter in due course. Circulars are being printed and you will have them in a day or two. He thought that the best answer to your letter was to send the circulars.

So, everything is in order,

Sincerely,

Ul Sumerro 16-5-61